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Mr. Rolf Westberg
Division of Reactor Safety
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351

Dear Mr. Westberg:

Subject: Westinghouse Propriatary Drawings for Control Rod
Drive Assemblies

Enclosed is one copy each of the following drawings:

1. 1549E40, Rev. 20 Control Rod Assembly
2. 115E600, Rev. 5 Drive Rod Assembly
3. 115E480, Rev 2 Drive Rod

4. 2329D25, Rev. 10 Control Rod Spider Rack

5. 1186F89, Rev. 16 Control Rod Spider Assenbly

6 7243D48, Sub. 16 Control Rod Spider Body

Also enclosed are a Westinghouse authorization letter, CAW-
94-630, accompanying affidavit, Proprietary Information Notice,.and
Copyright Notice.

As Item 1 contains information proprietary to Westinghouse.
Electric Corporation, it is supported by an affidavit signed by-
Westinghouse, the owner of the information. The affidavit sets
forth the basis on which-the information may be withheld from public
disclosure by the Commission, and addresses with specificity the
considerations listed in paragraph (b) (4) of Section 2.790 of the
Commission's regulations.

Accordingly,.it is respectfully requested that the
information which is proprietary to Westinghouse be withheld from
public disclosure in accordance with 10-CFR Section 2.790 of the
Commission's regulations.
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Mr. Rolf Westburg 2 May 16, 1994

Correspondence with respect to the copyright or proprietary
aspects of the items listed above or the supporting Westinghouse
Affidavit should reference CAW-94-630, and should be addressed to
Nicholas J. Liparulo, Manager of Nuclear Safety and Regulatory
Activitics, Westinghouse Electric Corporation, P.O. Box 355,
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, 15230-0355.

If you have any further questions please contact John
Lewand, NRC Coordinator, at extension 2985.

Sincerely,
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[jKevinG.-Bartes

Regulatory Assurance Supervisor
Braidwood Station
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